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To: RSmith@latimes.com (Roger Smith: National Editor)

Subject line: Poverty, kids, and...beanies?

Dear Mr. Smith,

You are probably thinking what could poverty, kids, and beanies possibly have to do with one another. To Krochet Kids International (KKi) they have a lot in common. Krochet Kids International is a non-profit organization started by college students, that teaches women in Northern Uganda and Peru to crochet. With these skills they crochet beanies which the organization sells, along with other clothing products, providing the women with a steady income. The women are also provided with a mentorship and empowerment program to further brighten their futures. 

Krochet Kids International will be announcing the launch of their new program in Somalia,  Africa soon. Somalia, a country plagued by poverty, and a recent famine, is in need of much help. KKi has decided to step in to help the women in poverty gain financial stability and provide them with the tools to have a successful future. The organization is beginning to look for volunteers to help implement the program and spread the word. Angelina Jolie is among new volunteers working on the new program.

The organization will be hosting a celebration of the new program on December 3 on the Huntington Beach pier. People will be able to learn to crochet as well as buy our products. In addition, on December 17th, to kickstart the program there will be a video shown at the KKi headquarters showing the current situation and what will be done to help. There will be an opportunity to meet a few volunteers from the current programs. 

Let’s get together and bring awareness to this issue and fight it together!

Thank you,

Krochet Kids International
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